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Welcome Back 

 

It was wonderful to see all of the children return to school safely following the May half term holiday. 

We are now beginning our final term of this year and it promises to be a busy one. Please keep an eye 
out for upcoming dates for your diary as we approach the summer.  

First Holy Communion 

 

Twenty three of our children will celebrate the Sacrament of First Holy Communion in church this 

Saturday. The children have all worked exceptionally hard and are well prepared for their next step on 

their sacramental journey. Please keep our children and their families in your thoughts and prayers this 
weekend.  



Come and See Assembly  

 

Today, years 1, 3 and 5 shared their learning from their Pentecost topic with parents. It was wonderful 

to see the children express their deep faiths and share their learning so confidently and enthusiastically. 
Well done children! Thank you to all parents who could attend this special celebration.  

Friends of St Joseph 

Our fantastic PTA group, Friends of St Joseph, will be meeting again next Friday 17th June at 8:50am in 

the school. All are welcome to attend the meeting.  



Sports Days  

 

A reminder that this term we will be inviting parents to attend our sports day events. Although these 

dates are a few weeks away, a reminder to keep the dates free in your diaries.  

Year 1 and 2 - Tuesday 28th June at 1:30pm  

EYFS- Wednesday 29th June at 10:30am  

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 - Thursday 30th June at 9:30am  

Hopefully, the weather will permit us to hold these events as scheduled. We will of course inform you if 
any changes need to be made.  



School Facebook Page 

 

It is wonderful to see so many new followers on our school Facebook page. We have been adding 

updates of children's work and news for parents to the page regularly. Please follow us at 'St. Joseph's 
Shirebrook' to keep up to date with our latest class news and school events.  

Word of the Week 

 

The Word of the Week next week is 'Wisdom'. The children in Reception class have produced a 
wonderful video to remind us all of how we can demonstrate wisdom using the gifts of the Holy Spirit.  



Parish News 

 

A reminder that Mass at St. Joseph's is on a Saturday evening at 5pm.  

Class Masses will be taking place each Tuesday at 9:10am, parents and parishioners are welcome to join 

us to celebrate these Masses. Our next class Mass will take place on Tuesday 21st June and will be led by 

year 5.  


